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Going for Gold with God 

Bishop Rawle C. E. Primary School              

 

 

Wednesday 21st April 2021 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We hope you enjoyed a pleasant Easter holiday with your family full of chocolate and 

fun. Thank you for sending your children back to school equipped with glorious sunshine 

– it is very much appreciated.  

 

At Bishop Rawle C E Primary School we constantly strive to improve safety of the children 

and all other stakeholders. As road safety is so important, we invested a significant 

amount of money on new safety signs. Hopefully you have observed these new roadside 

signs when collecting your child(ren)? 

 

The signs were designed and chosen by our fabulous School Council with the sole aim of 

improving the safety of us all when walking in and out of the school grounds. 

 

We politely ask you to follow the notices on each of the signs in order to keep all of us 

safe and well.  

 

If you have any feedback on the new signs, please contact us and we thank you for 

your continued support in this most important area of school life.  

 

Take care, 

 

    All of the Bishop Rawle Team 
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